
(NAR) VOL. III NO. 1 / JANUARY - MARCH 1992


[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 26 S. 1983,
July 13, 1983 ]

REPORTING INCIDENTS INVOLVING FILIPINO CWS OVERSEAS

In many instances, it has been observed that incidents involving Filipino CWs
employed overseas are not immediately reported to appropriate government
agencies concerned especially the Ministry of Labor and Employment/P.O.E.A. except
when government's assistance is urgently needed.  This omission has prevented the
taking of prompt and timely action by government on cases involving Filipino
contract workers overseas in need of assistance.




In view thereof, all agencies are hereby enjoined to report all incidents involving
Filipino CWs relative to violation of their employment contracts and/or foreign laws;
accidents involving them; sickness and death; detentions; etc., to the P.O.E.A.




Adopted: 13 July 1983



(SGD.) PATRICIA A. STO. TOMAS

Administrator




Re-issued: 18 Feb. 1992



(SGD.) JOSE N. SARMIENTO

Administrator
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